COME and join us at Happy Child International's
Surrey fundraising walk supporting the Mentoring
Happy child  and Skills Training Project in Recife, Northeast
International BraZiI.

Saturday 29 June 2024. A varied walk which crosses
heathland, farmland and woodland. The full walk is 12 miles.
It is possible to start or leave the walk at lunchtime and just

do a 6 mile walk.

For those wishing to do a shorter walk then see our planned schedule:

08.30 pm | Meet at St.George’s Christian Centre, Barnett Wood
Lane, KT21 2DA . Lifts will be arranged to the start
of the walk.

9.15 am @ Start the walk from Gomshall Railway Station.

10.30 am | Arrive Abinger Hatch for a 15 minute drink/ snack
break. Please bring your own drinks etc.

12.30 am | Arrive back at Gomshall for a lunch/ toilet break after
a 6 mile walk.

13.30 pm | Leave Gomshall

15.00 pm | Afternoon snack and drink break at the ancient
Albury Park.

16.00 pm | Shere Village (with Ice cream and coffee shop!)
17.00 pm | Finish the walk at Gomshall Station

You will have fun, enjoy the company of others and be supporting a great cause.

For more information contact :
Caroline: on 07483 455656, caroline.taylor@happychild.org
Dee Peck on 07759 707872, deempeck@gmail.com

Donations to the charity can be made through our website on
www.happychild.org/fundraisingwalk2024 or direct debit into our bank account sort code
40 27 07 account number 81485504.
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